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FOL SALUTES VOLUNTEERS AND DONORS

The final printing of personalized bookplates is underway to honor the

264 individuals, businesses and organizations that so generously gave

of their resources in one way or another throughout 2006.  
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2007 MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL REMINDER

Please check your Membership Card (it’s the mailing label

attached to this newsletter.) 

If the year line indicates “Life” there will never be another

fee. If it reads “Complimentary Copy” it is being sent free

with the hope that you will find a way to support Friends

of the Boone County Library. If it does not say 2007 it is

time for you to renew. You can renew for a year as an

Individual for $5, a Family for $10, a Sustaining Member

for $25, or $100 will make you a Lifetime member with no

further fees.  A Business membership is $25 and

Commercial $100.

Friends of the Library uses the membership funds and the

book sale proceeds for the benefit of the Boone County

Library.  New books are purchased, as well as Library

enhancements for the benefit of the patrons. Please

consider sending your renewal now.

WE CAN HELP WITH YOUR SPRING CLEANING!
Used books are the lifeblood of Friends of the
Library.  We receive most of our proceeds from the
sale of books during the book sales we hold several
times in the course of each year.  Search your house
for books that you no longer use.  And then, please
donate them!  We appreciate your efforts.
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